
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
06/22     7 February 2022  

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – GAZE ROAD 

 
Closure Date 13th FEBRUARY 2022 

 
In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA CI) notice is 
hereby given for the temporary closure of Gaze Road to all traffic. 
 
The Kung Fu Club will be performing between the CLA Heritage Museum and the 
CLA Building along Gaze Road at 6:30pm for approximately half an hour, this portion 
of Gaze Road will be closed during their performance.                                    
                                      
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Waste, 
Graeme Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 
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